3™ November, 2020

All Chairmen of SUBEB and FCT UBEB

CONDUCT OF THE UBEC FEDERAL TEACHERS' SCHEME (FTS)
SCREENING TEST

The Commission wishes to notify you that the Federal Teachers’
Scheme (FTS) Screening Test scheduled to hold on Saturday 24®
October, 2020 has been rescheduled to 16* November, 2020.

Kindly bring this notice to all the shortlisted candidates.

Please accept the assurances of the Executive Secretary’s warm
regards

Aleshin O.T
Acting Director, Teacher Development
For: Executive Secretary






